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I oppose this bill as healthcare industry would face further strain as those employed 

would have to go elsewhere to find employment away from the healthcare field. It is 

important for healthcare workers to be paid the wage they are at now so that they can 

have a proper cost of living. Healthcare workers have hard jobs and deal with a lot of 

physical and emotional risk, the pay allows those to be supported. 


